
Hello Parents,  
 

 The PAC would like to thank you so much for all of your support in 
helping to make the Ray Shepherd Mayfair a huge success! Even 
though the weather was not working in our favor, we still managed 
to put on an amazing event! Everyone had a great time and our 

amazing volunteers worked tirelessly to make this event incredible!  
 

It took so many people to create this success. Lee Frost, our Fundraising 
Coordinator, took this project on with a passion! She created a team of 

conveners to lead each part of the event. These amazing volunteers were Denise 
Phipps, Alison Whittome, Christy Weepers, Clare Charnley, Jun Xue, Elizabeth 
Armstrong Green, Sharon Anderson, Chrissa Kollakis, Darryll Frost, Yvonne Stengel, 
Neil Borkowski and Rich Whittome, Sharon Khaira, Ada, Connie Zhang, Phil 
McDonald, Tracey Nelson, Connie Cannon and Aimee McDonald. We also had an 
amazing Principal Jackie Howard who jumped through hoops and beat down doors 
to help get everything we needed to make this event a success. Our amazing 
office staff Karen and Sabrina who responded to every question and request 
with a smile. We also had the incredible teachers at Ray Shepherd whose 
classes donated baskets for the raffle, made signs for the event and helped 
carry and move all the Flea Market items a few times. Our amazing teachers 
were also on hand the day of the event and volunteered their time and effort 
all day at the fair!  
 
We had an army of parent volunteers who made this possible! Your hard work was 
so appreciated! We would like to thank our husbands, especially Phil, Darryll, Rich, 
Mark, Wayne and Neil. You gave so much time and muscle to the set up, clean up, 
signs, donations, keeping your wives sane and more. We would like to thank our 
vendors and donors for all of their contributions to the Fair and the Raffle. We 
would like to thank all of you that purchased raffle tickets and came out and enjoyed 
the day! There are so many more people, our parents who worked so hard to sell 
those raffle tickets, our families that donated items for the raffle, flea market and 
cake walk, and all of the community members that came out to have fun and raise 
over $25,000 for our school! That’s right!! OVER $25,000!!!!!!  I am so proud of all of 
the generosity and hard work of our Ray Shepherd Community! 
 
Thank you again for making this the most amazing event!  Here is a list of our Prize 
winners, the: 
 
Maguires   Peacocks   Elkins   Kirpatricks 
Gusts   Samrinas   Thunstroms  Fulkerths 
Bakers   Cruikshanks   Scotens  Andersons 
Georgoulas’s  Van Der Westhuizens Kailas   Forrests  
Scotts  
 
Aimee McDonald 
PAC President 


